“s

in a position to $support the Egyptian proposed amendment.

In view of what I have said of the acceptability
to my Delegation of the Report of the Committee on Infor- d
mation, we would have to vote against the amendment submitte
by Poland,

In conclusion, I would like to reiterate once i
again the deep belief of the Canadian Government in the nee
to promote, with all the legitimate means at the disposal Oﬁd
the United Nations, the welfare; the well-being and the gmﬁg
progress of the populations of non-self-governing territorlé®
We have found by close examination of the documentation sub-
mitted this year on the subject that great strides forward
have been accomplished towards that objective and that the 18
administering powers have played a very important role in tB
evolution. For these accomplishments, we wish to express
them our appreciation and we wish to congratulate members Oiw
the Secretariat and the Members of the Committee on Informa®
for their efforts in providing us with an accurate and com- g
prehensive account of these developments in nonaself-governill

territories,

(Statement made on October 23 follows on page 3}




